
From: Trisha Pearson
To: Jana Nethercott; Lee Gosnell
Cc: marsha vernon; Tom Kalita; Krista Bodkin
Subject: Christmas Parade
Date: October 12, 2022 9:12:11 PM

Good Evening Lee and Jana,

The West Lorne Optimist parade committee met this evening to determine details of this year’s event. We are
requesting that:

1) The parade occur on Saturday, November 26th, 2022 at 6:00 pm
2) The parade participants will enter the marshalling area via Gilbert Street and be directed to line up in the area of
Finney street
3) We would like to adjust the route of the parade this year as follows:
-parade will travel out Jane Street to Graham, down Graham to Main, right at Main to Ridge, left on Ridge, left on
Chestnut, left onto Graham, then right onto Main to end at the West Elgin Community Health Centre
4)This would require the roads be blocked off at the end of John, Frederic, Jane, Main at Ridge, Graham at Chestnut
and Main at Wood.

We appreciate your support.

Yours in Optimism,
Trisha Pearson
Club President

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:trishapearson@live.ca
mailto:clerk@westelgin.net
mailto:lgosnell@westelgin.net
mailto:marshavernon@hotmail.com
mailto:tomkalita@hotmail.com
mailto:klbodkin@gmail.com

